
 
July 28, 2020                                 

To: All WVSA Clubs, Board of Directors & Staff 

Re:  WVSA RTP Memo # 11 for clubs  

Fr: Dave Laraba - WVSA Executive Director 

 

WVSA Clubs continue to start up soccer for the 20-21 season. Please be sure to follow all State of 
WV, your local Health Department and WVSA Policies as you Return to Play.  Call or email 
dave@wvsoccer.net with any questions. 

WVSA has created a supplement to the Tournament Hosting Agreement that deals with COVID-19 
USYS has created a new Application to Host Document also. Please check the WVSA Website for 
the forms or contact dave@wvsoccer.net  

Information on Fall soccer Season 

WVSA clubs, that have not done so are asked to email dave@wvsoccer.net and 
jude@wvsoccer.net with Information on the clubs plans for fall soccer 
2020. Will the club register players for the fall Yes / No / not sure If 
yes what age groups? 

All WVSA Clubs are reminded to enforce social distancing and the wearing 
of masks per WVSA Policies. WVSA Clubs and events are able to make 
exceptions per the Gov order for those who can \not wear a mask. 
The WVSA policy does not apply to parents or spectators but the wearing of 
masks is highly recommended. In the Memo Club Members refers to Club 
staff, BOD ect.  
 
Also to Members, Questions concerning your Childs registration and any refunds need to be directed 
to your local club. If you do not know who to contact locally please email me and we will get you 
the contact info. 

If you have any questions or concerns on how to proceed, please contact WVSA Executive Director, 
Dave Laraba, at dave@wvsoccer.net.   


